Easter Challenges

April 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

As you know, before school was closed, the Easter times tables challenge started.

You can find the challenges for each year group on the school website. 

You can do the challenge with your child at home and then email the office to let me know your child has completed it. I will organise certificates for any child who completes their Easter challenge. 

Instructions:
· Click on the link and either print off the challenge or work through the challenges verbally.
· Show them the challenge and what they will be expected to complete.
· Feel free to practise a few times together, if that will help them.
· Do the challenge. Each challenge should only take 10 minutes and your child should do it as independently as they can.

Challenges:
· Year 1 – count in 2s, 5s and 10s – Missing numbers task
· Year 2 – 2, 5 and 10 times tables – adapted from Batman challenge
· Year 3 - 22 key multiplication facts
· Year 4 - 28 key multiplication facts

Please feel free to do any of the challenges from any of the year groups if you think your child is able to. 

Please email the school office by the end of Monday 20th April to let me know which challenges your child has completed (admin@seghill.northumberland.sch.uk)

Many thanks,
Mrs Bell
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